Council Order: 2022-23 Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard

May 23, 2022

Transfer From Retained Earnings for Water Works Maintenance, Improvements, Engineering and Master Planning Study

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer \$200,000 from the Retained Earnings of the Town's Water/Sewer Enterprise Fund for the purpose of maintenance, improvements, engineering and master planning study for the water works system serving the Town of Randolph, including, as necessary, the stand pipes and other structures supporting the water distribution system among Braintree, Randolph and Holbrook.